
17-022 QA PRODUCT RECALL – COMBI USA STROLLER AND CAR 
SEAT COMBOS DUE TO INJURY HAZARD 

Date:  08 May 2017                                                                                                             Recall: # 17-022 

Scope: Exchange E-Commerce 

In cooperation with the Consumer Product Safety Commission, Combi USA Inc. is recalling certain Shuttle Travel 
Systems (stroller and car seat combos). 

Hazard:  The car seat can disengage from the stroller’s frame, posing a fall hazard to infants. 

Description:  This recall involves Combi Shuttle model strollers and car seats, which when used together are called 
a travel system. The strollers and car seats have model number 6100027 or 6100100 printed on a label on the base 
of the car seat and stroller’s leg. The car seat and stroller were sold in titanium (silver) and red chili (red) colors. 
Combi is printed on the front of the  stroller and the car seat. Shuttle is printed above the model number. 

Model UPC ITEM_DESC 

6100100  044929007740  (D)COMBI SHUTTLE TRAVEL SYST 

6100027   044929007733   COMBI SHUTTLE TRAVEL SYSTEM  

Remedy:  Consumers should stop using the recalled strollers with the car seats attached and contact Combi for a 
free repair, which consists of straps to secure the car seat to the stroller.  Consumers can continue to use the strollers 
and car seats separately. 

Incidents / Injuries:  None reported 

Sold at:  Online at Amazon.com, Babies R Us.com, Target.com and other online retailers  from June 2015 through 
September 2016.  The Exchange also sold these items online through a 3rd party provider. 

Importer:  Combi USA, Charlotte, N.C. 

Manufactured in:  China 

Consumer Contact:  Combi USA toll-free at 844-332-6730 from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. ET Monday through Friday or 
online at www.combiusa.com and click on “Safety Notifications” at the bottom of the page for more information. 
Combi USA will contact consumers who registered their products. 

 


